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Attorney General Frosh’s Statement on ACA Court Decision 
 

BALTIMORE, MD (February 1, 2019) – Attorney General Frosh today released the following 

statement:    
 

“The effect of the Court’s ruling today is simply that we must wait to pursue our case.  The Court held 
that because the Texas Court’s decision holding the Affordable Care Act unconstitutional will not go into 
effect while on appeal, and the Trump Administration has promised to continue enforcing the ACA 
pending that appeal, moving forward now would be premature.   
 
“We will resume this litigation immediately if the President breaks his promise of continued enforcement 
or when the stay of the Texas Court’s decision is lifted.  In the meantime, we will work with the General 
Assembly to continue efforts to safeguard the millions of Marylanders who rely on the ACA for coverage 
of preexisting conditions and access to the affordable, quality health care coverage so critical to their 
health, financial security, and well-being.” 
 
 

mailto:Press@oag.state.md.us

